
From: Wayne R. Roper <wayne@scbio.org>
To: John DeWorkenJohn@lobbysc.com

Sunnie Harmonsunnie@lobbysc.com
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/22/2013 2:36:24 PM
Subject: FW: SCBIO Annual Conference

Forgot to add you...
 

Leigh:
 
Terrific news! Great!
 
We have a hard rule at SCBIO: When the governor calls, give her what she wants. Seems to work okay so far. 
 

YES! she can have the lunch keynote — it would be best to aim at 12:30 – 1:30 p.m. for the lunch keynote.
 

Thank you so much, this is a thrill.
 
I will call you soon. Because part of the thrill in having the governor, is putting her with industry heavy weights. They are very 
interested in meeting her.
 
And she can sell them South Carolina like nobody’s business.
 

I will call to go over the details as we know them right now.
 

Wayne
 

-- 
 
Wayne Roper
 
President
 
SCBIO
 
411 University Ridge, Ste A
 
Greenville, SC 29601
 
864-751-5056 (w)
 
864-354-4461 (c)
 
wayne@scbio.org

On 7/22/13 2:07 PM, "Leigh LeMoine" <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Hi Wayne,
 
 
 
Thank you for your patience in working with the Governor’s schedule. I’d like to confirm Friday, 
November 15th at 12:00 pm in Charleston for her to speak at the luncheon.  Is this still workable in your 
schedule?  Please feel free to contact me by phone: (803) 734-5151 or by email to confirm details.
 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Leigh LeMoine
 
 
 

From: Wayne R. Roper [mailto:wayne@scbio.org] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 12:45 PM
 
To: LeMoine, Leigh
 
Subject: SCBIO Annual Conference
 

Leigh:
 

Keep us up to date when you can. We will be working toward a backup keynote speaker for the SCBIO Annual 
Conference Nov. 14-15 in Charleston that we can promote ahead of time.
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At any point the Governor decides she wants to share the platform with the national leaders in this sector let us 
know.   She is a hit and her signing the angel credit bill  will be applauded. There is always room for the 
Governor.
 

Kindest regards,
 
Wayne
 

-- 
 
Wayne Roper
 
President
 
SCBIO
 
411 University Ridge, Ste A
 
Greenville, SC 29601
 
864-751-5056 (w)
 
864-354-4461 (c)
 
wayne@scbio.org

------ End of Forwarded Message


wayne@scbio.org

